Judge Daniel Sanchez
Division VII
P.O. Box 2268
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2268
Street: Judicial Complex
December 21, 2005

Dear Judge Sanchez;

I recently read about your granting of a temporary restraining order against David Letterman on behalf of Colleen Nestler.  I want to congratulate you for granting it.

While I am no expert in the field, the “experiences” Ms. Nestler had are no mystery to the people who are affected by what is called “mirroring” by tv personalities. As strange as it sounds, I know of at least 3 other people who have had similar experiences.

I have personally had a very similar experience with CNN, which led to at least one incident of mirroring on the Letterman Show. I’ve documented a great deal of what happened in my situation, however, because all this sounds so weird to most people, I have found no avenue for ending it. In many ways, this restraining order could help a great number of people by setting a much needed precedent.

These people, via their networks, have a great deal of highly technology available to them. Some of it, often referred to as psychotronics, allows for invasive mental access via the reading of EEG and functional MRI which allows technicians the ability to monitor thought processes as well as insert thought, feeling and physical sensations. It is a complete invasion of privacy, and allows for literal brainwashing.

I know this all sounds strange. I have compiled a website called www.democraticfundamentalism.org that presents news and scientific materials to support what I have told you. This was my attempt to try to figure out what was happening to me, and how. I hope you’ll take the time to read some of the materials.

Like I said, I am no expert in this field. However, I request that you take her claims seriously. Your judgments have the ability to relieve a great number of people considerable mental and physical torment.

I would be glad to answer any questions you might have, as well as to direct you to other people more knowledgeable than I.

Sincerely,

Charles Rehn
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